[image: image1.png]


Cascade Foothills Soccer Club
Tuesday, March 18th
7:00 PM - Enumclaw Key Bank
In Attendance:



Sandi Straight – President

Cari VanRuff - Coaches Coordinator
Christy Billingsley – VP


Kari Christensen - Equipment
Kim Skagen – Treasurer

Heather Ulrich – Fields, Scheduling
Linzy Scott – Registrar

(new) Dalana VanDyke – Fields, Scheduling
Jennifer McNew – Webmaster
Visiting – Gerd Weyer







Meeting called to order 7:05 PM by Sandi, minutes from previous meeting read and approved.
PRESIDENT
Sandi reported the following:

· City of Enumclaw / Parks Department – new 4 year plan, new possible fields.  New management.  Developing near Fairgrounds fields??? 
VICE-PRESIDENT

Christy reported:  has been talking to Mark Bauer, Mayor regarding open case against C. Zeman embezzlement.  Still an open investigation, this is a felony amount, should be prosecuted.  

Also:  flyers have been distributed for registration and UK Elite camp to schools.  First postcards have been sent.

TREASURER

Kim reported the following:  checkbook balance is approx $24,000.  
REGISTRATION

Linzy reported that registration is OPEN!  Some kids are already signed up!  Payments seem to be working, no apparent problems.  We will need to create player cards – especially for traveling teams for the upcoming season.  Rosters are good from 9/1 of current year to 8/31 of following year.
FIELD, SCHEDULING

Heather reported:  getting several emails from MRFC for fields already.  Want to know when fields will be lined, how much space, etc?  Board decision to “give” MRFC access to field #6 (behind Sunrise) for all season.  

COACHES

Cari reported:  getting tryouts scheduled – entire month of April.  A few coaches already registered.  Tryout form will be udated to remove U11 reference and used for all teams. 
WEBMASTER

Jennifer has gotten the web update form on website.  Please use for any and all updates instead of sending random emails.  It will send to webmaster and Dept Head of page being modified.  The new site will be up and running any day now.

EQUIPMENT

Kari reported:  Uniforms thru 4Sun Sports this year.  Cost to be $9.50 over last years $10.95.  Better quality!  Balls in multi colors - $4.90 from new supplier also thru 4Sun Sports.
NEW / OTHER BUSINESS

· Christy is still trying to find a low-cost convienent method for phone – possible cell phone with monthly plan.  
· Online store – logo wear, gear, etc. – may cost more to add to website.  Form would not.

Next Board Meeting – Tuesday, April 15, 2008, Key Bank, Enumclaw 

The meeting ended at 8:25 PM.          Respectfully Submitted,     Kim Skagen - Treasurer
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